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Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to Bank of England and Financial Tour of London – Year 11 
 
I am writing to inform you about a school visit to the Bank of England and a financial tour of 
London on Thursday, 5th December 2024.  The aim of this visit is to help business and economic 
students grasp core economics concepts and give them practical insights into how these policies 
affect their daily lives.   
 
The Bank of England Museum tour will provide students with the opportunity to ask questions, 
engage in discussions, and deepen their understanding of the financial system. Students will 
also tour of the main sites surrounding the Bank of England Museum, such as the Royal 
Exchange, the London Stock Exchange and Monument. Students will also visit Leadenhall 
market, which represents a traditional marketplace and show students how retail trade and 
small businesses functioned in the past.  
 
Students will leave the school at 9am on Thursday 5th December 2024, and travel by train to and 
from London, returning to school at 3.30pm. Students will be required to wear school uniform, 
including black leather or leather-like shoes. Students will require a packed lunch for this trip.  
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend, please complete the 
consent form on ParentPay. 
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment in 

the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Y Polat 
Business Teacher 


